
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Global Surgical Outreach Presents… 

An Otolaryngology Mission Trip to Honduras 

Equipment/Logistics 

Sebastian Jara, MD 
jara@uw.edu                         

 

Kaalan Johnson, MD 
kaalan.johnson@seattlechildrens.org                                         

Dear Friends,  

Our team returns to Balfate, Honduras in March 2018 to provide ear, nose and 
throat care to the indigent population. Hospital Loma de Luz is run by the original 
founder, Dr. Jeff McKenney.  The hospital is funded entirely through donations 
and is staffed by volunteers that provide primary care and general surgical 
services to over 900 patients per month. 

Dr. Kaalan Johnson established this medical mission trip to Honduras in 2008 and 
has been back each year since.  In addition to Dr. Johnson, this year’s team will 
also include Drs. Isaac Bohannon, Sapna Patel, and Daniel Low; and resident 
surgeons Angelique Berens, Sebastian Jara, and Sarah Akkina.  We are excited to 
see our prior patients in follow-up and anxious to help the many patients already 
screened by the primary care team. 

Attending physicians will cover their own expenses. However we anticipate a 
budget shortfall for resident members of our team and other required expenses 
for necessary equipment and supplies. In addition to fundraising events, we are 
eliciting support from family & friends. Please consider helping to make this 
wonderful event possible! 

 

Support Our Team!!! 

Follow Us: uwotohonduras.blogspot.com  

Financial Support 
501c3 tax deductible donations 

Online Donations:                  
https://www.globalsurgicaloutreach.org/dona
tions/ and click donate*                                         
*email Sapna Patel (sapnap@uw.edu) to ensure 
routing of funds to our team 

 

 
Mail Donations:  
Larrabee Center 
c/o Sapna Patel 
600 Broadway Ave #280 
Seattle, WA 98122.                                                                           
Memo: Global Surgical Outreach  
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